M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 MATTHEW TURNER, SUPERINTENDENT
		MARIA BROWN, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO
MR. CASEY JAYNES, DIRECTOR MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL

DATE:	FEBRUARY 1, 2021

RE:                 MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT WITH NOTABILITY AND RYLE HIGH SCHOOL


[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is a memorandum of agreement between Ryle High School and Notability to facility a better remote learning experience as it allows iPads to be used a whiteboards and note taking during distance learning. The cost is $134.85 annually.  The cost is to be paid using the CARES Act and SBDM funds.

I recommend the Board approve this memorandum of agreement as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



